
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

MILLWOOD NEWS 

ISSUE  Nˆ 377 Nʼˎˊ˃ʼˋˋʼˉ ʻʸˋʼ : Fˉˀʻʸː 18ˋʿ Jʸ˅ˌʸˉː 2019 

CHRISTMAS THANKS 

On behalf of all the staff, thank you 
for your lovely, thoughtful Christmas 
gifts and cards. They were very much 
appreciated! I am very touched by your 
kindness. 

 

CONGRATULATIONS 

é to Karen Hogg who has achieved a 
distinction in her play therapy course. 

 

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY  

Christmas Jumper Day raised Ã124.03 
for Save The Children charity. 

 

 

WEEKLY WARRIOR CHALLENGE 

The top two  year 4 pupils for the most 
star jumps in a minute were 

Ava 48 star jumps  

Wahaj - 47 star jumps 

Well done to everyone who took part!  

DINNER MONEY 

Please may we remind you that dinner 
money must be paid each Monday morn-
ing.  

 

POET LAUREATE! 

Well done to George for his wonderful 
poem about a rocket which has been 
published in a national collection of po-
ems. 

 

 

DONATION TO MILLWOOD SCHOOL 

Many thanks to Ben and his dad for the 
donation of Ã100 to Millwood School 
which will be 
used for play 
therapy equip-
ment. 

  

STARS OF THE WEEK 

EYFS/KS1 

 

James D for fantastic reading with a 
partner from Redvales 3. 

KS1/KS2 

 

Louis G for taking part in the Boccia 
competition and showing great sports-

manship and independence. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

SCHOOL COUNCIL NEWSLETTER 

 

Before Christmas, the School Council had an exciting visit to the Mayorõs Parlour. 
We had a fantastic time and over the Christmas break Beckie received a letter 
from the Mayor thanking our children for their visit.  

Message from Councillor Jane Black, Mayor 

I was very pleased that staff and pupils of Millwood Primary Special School Council 
were able to visit the Mayorõs Parlour recently and it was great to spend time with 
everyone and meet you all. 

It was a really lovely visit and I was so glad that the children were able to join me 
in the Parlour. 

Thank you, once again, for taking the time to come and see us. I trust that everyone 
enjoyed their visit as much as I did. 

Apologies for the delay in sending this email. 

With kind regards and best wishes, 

 

Jane 

Councillor Jane L Black 

Mayor 

 

 

 

SANTAõS SLEIGH VISIT 

 


